
2015 MOA NEGOTIATIONS 

Update 03/19/15 

 

To all Local 71 members/MOA employees 

On March 12, 2015 your negotiation team met with the MOA and presented them 

areas of the contract that we would like to discuss at this time. They have taken 

that information and will come back with a package proposal to the Union on 

April 14, 2015. We will keep you informed. 

 

Desiree Wilson (negotiating team), Roman Rubio-Savoie, Tia Anderson, and Kathy 

Squartsoff all have been sent this information via text message to share at their 

respective shops. If you would like me to text a copy to you please contact me so I 

can get your information. Also I am including in this update the email address for 

all of you to share your input with the negotiation team. 

 

When sending your email please put in the subject line “MOA Negotiations” so 

your email does not get placed in with the State’s negotiation file. Dennis Moen 

and your negotiating team wants to hear from all of you. Please send emails to 

www.negotiations@local71.com . Thanks. 

 

Fraternally, 
 
 
Bill Meers 
Business Representative 
 

 


